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As we begin the second month of 2024, we hope you have been able to enjoy 

some of our recent warm weather. Looking forward to all that 2024 holds, it’s  
important to note that this is an election year. Registering to vote is a fundamental 
step in our democratic process, and our collective responsibility lies in ensuring 
that our teammates understand the process, whether by way of in-person  
registration or absentee ballot. We wanted to take the time to deliberately voice 
our support for your right to vote and raise awareness of the Army Voting  
Assistance Program.  

 All units have Voting Assistance Officers who are trained to provide this  
vital information to their organizations. If you or anyone in your organization 
needs help learning about how to register to vote or have questions about the  
process, you can find your specific unit’s Voting Assistance Officer listed on the 
back of this newsletter. 

By fostering this awareness, we can empower our community to exercise 
their right to vote, contributing to the vibrant tapestry of democratic expression. 
In a time where diverse perspectives are essential for a thriving society, each one 
of us plays a vital role in fostering a culture of informed citizenship. We must 
never forget that individual actions collectively influence the democratic fabric of 
our great nation. We will be observing Armed Forces Voting Assistance Week  
from June 28th to July 4th with a number of enjoyable engagements. 

Thank you for all that you do for our unit, our Fort Leavenworth  
community, and our Army. We look forward to seeing you all in-person  
throughout the year.  

Frontier Warriors! 

 

 

 

 

Warriors First! 

 

https://usacac.army.mil/about-cac/

staff/stb 

 

Special Troops Battalion 

 

https://www.facebook.com/

CACSTBLeavenworth 



Upcoming Community Events 

 February 

 

Black History Month 

 

6 February: Garrison Newcomers Brief 

(0800, Frontier Conference Center) 

 

16-19 February: Presidents’ Day 

DONSA 

 

29 February: Frontier Warrior Forum 

(1030, MS Teams) 

 

 

March 

 

American Red Cross Month 

 

11-15 March: USD 207, 453, 469 

Spring Break 

 

28 March: Frontier Warrior Forum 

(1030, MS Teams) 

 

29 March: Easter Weekend 

DONSA 

 

30 March: Easter Bunny Brunch 

(0900, 1015, 1130, FCC) 

April 

 

Month of the Military Child 

 

2 April: Career and Education Fair 

(1000, Frontier Conference Center) 

 

25 April: Frontier Warrior Forum 

(1030, MS Teams) 

 

27 April: Post-wide Yard Sale 

(0800-1600) 

Unit Voting Assistance Officers 

Rank Name Email Phone Unit 

2LT Badillo, Jaqueline  jaqueline.badillo.mil@army.mil 843-205-9211 A Co JRCF 

SGT Whitley, Jarret jarret.s.whitley.mil@army.mil 913-277-1949 A Co USDB 

CPT Janes, Mark mark.t.janes.mil@army.mil 913-684-2905 Army U 

1LT Duffy, Patrick patrick.r.duffy2.mil@army.mil 913-684-4210 B Co USDB 

SGT Martin, Alexander  alexander.h.martin8.mil@army.mil 913-684-4212 C Co USDB 

MAJ Shaw, Jonathan  jonathan.e.shaw2.mil@army.mil 913-684-3688 CAC HQ 

Ms. Weis, Christine christine.m.weis.civ@army.mil 913-684-9589 CALL 

SGT Stanford, David  david.j.stanford.mil@army.mil 913-684-3809 HHC ACB 

CPT Puffenbarger, Sarah sarah.l.puffenbarger.mil@army.mil 913-684-4834 HHC ACB 

CPT Eager, Maxwell maxwell.h.eager.mil@army.mil 732-865-4679 HHC JRCF 

1LT Carley, Zachary zachary.r.carley.mil@army.mil 913-277-1949 HHC USDB 

1LT Boyd, Derrick  derrick.j.boyd3.mil@army.mil 913-758-9856 HQ JRCF 

CPT Czugh, Anna anna.s.czugh.mil@army.mil 913-684-3119 HQ JRCF 

CPT Minick, Gemal  gemal.e.minick.mil@army.mil 913-758-5888 HQ USDB 

MAJ Gorgoglione, Mark mark.r.gorgoglione.mil@army.mil 913-684-3685 IVAO 

SSG Watson, Deborah  deborah.watson21.mil@health.mil 913-684-6601 MAHC 

Mr. Bascue, Ron ronald.l.bascue.civ@army.mil 913-684-6886 MCCoE 

Ms. Favors, Esther esther.r.favors.civ@army.mil 913-684-5581 MCTP 

LTC Phipps, Travis travis.a.phipps.mil@army.mil 913-684-5928 MCTP 

CW5 Rickert, Adam   adam.w.rickert.mil@army.mil 315-408-3672 MCTP 

MAJ Whitten, Michael michael.d.whitten.mil@army.mil 913-684-2375 MCTP 

CPT Rawlins, Brian  brian.h.rawlins.mil@army.mil 540-322-7184 NSC 

MAJ Hill, Jeffery jeffery.a.hill.mil@army.mil 913-684-7313 USSD 


